
 
 

CHECKING IN AND PLAYING 
 
The only way to get on the grounds will be through the gate in the club 
parking lot. The lower gate will be locked (except for when having 
parents pick up children participating in summer camps).  
 
Enter the building through the front door and proceed to the front 
desk. Wait until called up by the front desk attendant.  
 
Use your key fob to check in, and if you haven’t paid for your court or 
lesson online (strongly encouraged), you will have to pay at the front 
desk (no cash accepted).  
 
When the buzzer sounds you can proceed to your court.  
 
When the buzzer sounds to end your playing time, finish your point and 
then collect your belongings and promptly leave the court together 
with those you are playing with.  
 

Players must be considerate of the game in progress. When entering 
the courts, wait until a break in play before entering and ensure that 
the gates to the outdoor courts or curtains in the bubble are closed 
securely. Open gates and curtains are a hazard. 
 

CHANGEROOMS & LOCKERS 
 

Our changerooms and showers are available to members and their 

guests. Lockers are available for rental, and you can inquire with the 

front desk attendant about renting one. 


